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From: Aaron Leifer
Chair | Citizens" Advisory Council

Subject: SFMTA CAC Recommendation

In our Citizens” Advisory Council meeting on April 3, 2025, the Council adopted the following
recommendation:

CAC MOTION 250403.01

The SFMTA CAC recommends that the SFMTA pursue adding bikeshare station docks at
Kaiser Mission Bay following the forthcoming re-designation of the curbs in front of the
facility to allow for parking.

It is the opinion of the SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council that the proposed recommendation

would be of significant benefit to the citizenry of San Francisco and the San Francisco Municipal
Transportation Agency.
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